
 
 
 
 
 
July 3, 2025 
Richard J. Tucker 
Commercial Fabricators, Inc. 
2045 Industrial Drive 
Newton, NC 28658 
 
RE: Certification Approval Letter 
 
Dear Richard J. Tucker,  
 

The Tennessee Uniform Certification Program (TNUCP) in partnership with the Nashville Metropolitan Transit Authority
(MTA) – WeGo Public Transit is pleased to notify you that your firm meets the requirements for certification as a
Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE), in accordance with the Tennessee Uniform Certification Program (TNUCP)
policies and procedures, and Title 49, Part 26 of the Code of Federal Regulations for the following work categories:

Each year on the anniversary date of your certification, you must provide a new Declaration of Eligibility and the
information requested in this letter. This information is used to review your firm's DBE certification eligibility in
accordance with federal regulation (49 CFR § 26.83(j) 2024). The items needed are as follows:

Declaration of Eligibility Form
COPY OF YOUR MOST RECENT BUSINESS FEDERAL TAX RETURN
COPY OF YOUR MOST RECENT PERSONAL FEDERAL TAX RETURN
Or financial documents showing gross receipts for the most receipt fiscal year

Please note that your firm shall remain certified as a DBE unless it withdraws from the DBE Program or is formally
decertified by the TNUCP. If any material change in your firm occurs which affects your ability to meet the size,
disadvantaged status, ownership, control requirements, you must notify WeGo within 30 days of the material change (49
CFR 26.83(i) 2024). You must include in your notice a full explanation of the change and a duly executed Declaration Of
Eligibility form (Id. § 26.87).

Please do not hesitate to contact DeAntwaine Moye, Business Diversity Manager, should you have any questions or
concerns at eDeAntwaine.Moye@nashville.gov.

Sincerely, 

 
DeAntwaine Moye, Procurement Business Diversity Manager 
WeGo Public Transit 
430 Myatt Drive 
Madison, TN 37115


